
 

 

  

   

           
               
           

             
           

    

              
                 

 
    

   

  
    

From: EmergencyRentalAssistance@treasury.gov <emergencyrentalassistance@treasury.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 3:20 PM 
To: Hughes, Brian - Mayor's Office <HughesB@coj.net> 
Cc: caresitforms@treasury.gov 
Subject: ERA2 Request for Reallocated Funds Notice (Quarter 3) 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or 
open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

SLT-0413-City of Jacksonville 

Dear ERA 2 Recipient: 

The U.S. Department of the Treasury (“Treasury”) issued ERA2 Reallocation Guidance, on 
March 31, 2022 and updated the Guidance on June 28, 2022 and November 15, 2022. An 
ERA2 Request for Reallocated Funds (Quarter 3) was submitted by your jurisdiction. 

The amount of reallocated funds requested by eligible grantees was far greater than the 
funding available to distribute. However, Treasury approved the request submitted by City of 
Jacksonville in the following amount: $2,392,309.57. 

Treasury anticipates distributing funds in the coming weeks. No action is required on your part 
to receive your payment. If you choose not to accept this funding, please contact us as soon as 
possible and no later than COB Friday, April 14, 2023 
at emergencyrentalassistance@treasury.gov with "SLT-0413-Declining Reallocated Funds” in 
the subject line. 

Sincerely, 
Emergency Housing Team 
U.S. Department of the Treasury 
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